
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 9 July 2015

Share Purchase Plan Closing

Marmota Energy Limited (ASX:MEU) advises shareholders that the Share Purchase Plan
(“SPP”), which opened on 29 June 2015, closes at 5.00pm (AEST) Friday 10 July 2015 (see the
SPP documentation despatched to shareholders and released to the market on 29 June
2015).

Eligible Shareholders are advised that the SPP will close at 5.00pm (AEST) on Friday 10 July
2015 and the Closing Date will NOT BE EXTENDED.

Please do carefully read the terms and conditions of the SPP.
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Level 30, Westpac House
91 King William Street
Adelaide SA 5000
ABN: 38 119 270 816
T: (61 8) 7088 4883
F: (61 8) 7088 4884
www.marmotaenergy.com.au


